Mike J. Molina

ST

From: makaiprop@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 2:41 PM
To: Mike J. Molina

Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

Dear Mr. Molina,

It has come to my attention that there is a meeting next Wednesday to confirm the selection of various
appointees to the Mayor’s new administration. As a long-time Maui resident, and Construction Manager, | am a person
who interacts often with the Planning Department members and other County officials. | want to voice my sincere and
wholehearted support of Michele McLean, as the new Planning Director. | have interacted with Michele, in her roll as
Deputy Planning Director, and in the last thirty (30) days | have asked for her assistance on some issues regarding
projects | am managing. She has always been responsive, helpful and fair, in her roles at the Planning Department. As
recently as these last few weeks during the holidays, Michele has been one of the few people that were available to
assist on critical issues that allowed our projects to proceed on-time, and stay on schedule. | hope to continue working
with her in her new role as Planning Director.

I .encourage you to please support Michele’s appointment and help us continue to work diligently to provide
critically needed housing here on Mauil
Mahalo, Mike

Michael Newbro

Makai Development, LLC
117 Kuau Beach Place
Paia, Hi 96779

M (808) 264-6678
makaiprop@gmail.com




